A message from stakeholders to employers in their network

Many of the students at our institution, including international students, have a job while they are studying with us. We are committed to making sure our students' experiences at work are positive and they can complete their studies while working with employers upholding Australia's workplace laws.

We are partnering with the Fair Work Ombudsman (**FWO**) to tell our students about workplace rights and to encourage them to get help from the FWO to check their pay rates and if they have concerns about their hours of work.

The FWO also provides free assistance to employers like you. It understands the unique challenges businesses face in meeting their workplace relations responsibilities. It can help you get it right, and provide you with free information and resources you can rely on.

The FWO offers a range of tools and resources, many available in **30** different languages tailored to assist businesses. Find out about applicable pay rates and leave entitlements, download employment contract and pay slips templates, and check out the online short courses on hiring employees at www.fairwork.gov.au/smallbusiness.

For FWO's priority support and specialised information, register for My Account at www.fairwork.gov.au or call the FWO's Small Business Helpline on **13 13 94**. A Translating and Interpreting Service (**TIS**) is also available, please call 13 14 50 and ask for the FWO.

Follow FWO on social media to keep up to date with current issues:

Facebook www.facebook.com/fairwork.gov.au

Twitter @fairwork_gov_au

YouTube youtube.com/fairworkgovau